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COMMUNITY SUMMER SOCIAL:  Come join us Saturday June 8th at 7:00 pm at 
the clubhouse picnic table area. 
All units are invited to come socialize, eat Creamies, and review the swimming 
pool rules. 
A reminder will be posted to each unit so that all, renters and owners, will be 
informed. 
 
LANDLORDS:  A friendly reminder that your WVC business license needs to be 
renewed each year, also each time you have new renters you need to submit 
the proper paperwork to the community managers.  If you have a property 
management company handling your rental unit, you need to make sure that 
they are aware of this to avoid you potentially being fined. Also parking permits 
are required to be in all vehicles when they are in the community. Make sure 
your tenants are aware of this. 
 
PET REGISTRATION:  If you have not registered your pets you have until the 
 June 10th deadline to do this to avoid fines being issued.  Pet registration forms 
can be found on the community website or you can contact the community 
managers and they will supply you with them. 
 
 
There will be no community meeting held in June. 
 
 
Community Managers 
Mountainwest Property Management              Imanage_slc@yahoo.com 
P.O. Box 158 
Midvale, UT  84047 
1-801-253-3700 


